Interested in having fun, getting into good physical shape, and working hard? Then boys cross country team is for you!

Let me introduce myself. My name is Coach Garcia. We will be meeting voluntarily starting in June through the beginning of August on a regular basis. Official practice begins in August. I do not have the date yet. 

You must have a physical, ADA packet, and all other paperwork associated with it turned in before you come to your first practice. If you are currently enrolled in Plant (in other words you are between grades 9th through 11th), you may turn in the completed physical, completed ADA packet, and all other paperwork starting on May 18th. 

If you are an incoming freshman, you must wait until you have officially finished and left 8th grade. After that, you may turn in the required paperwork, including the ADA and physical, and start running with the team. 

There will be a parent meeting around the time school starts back up in August. Meets and practices will be mandatory at that point. You must be committed to running AT ALL PRACTICES AND MEETS. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I hope that this information is a good start. I also have my email below. Feel free to shoot me an email if you are already at Plant High School. If you are NOT yet out of middle school, I cannot contact you until you have officially finished your last day of 8th grade.

Any questions can be directed to my email below and I will be more than happy to answer you. Information about practices will be forthcoming. Thank you for your interest and I hope to see some new faces this summer!

Coach Garcia

bcgfalcons@yahoo.com

